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19/05/2021  17:31:412021/1085/P OBJ Marcus Allchorn I have attended monthly Philosophy For All meetings in the function room of the Cock Tavern for many years 

and object to the proposed loss of this vital community space.

The proposal includes modifying the existing flats on the first floor to create a corridor to the new flat replacing 

the function room. The same changes could be made simply to provide the fire escape route required to 

satisfy the condition in the previous planning permission. The argument that a fire escape cannot be provided 

and the use of the function room must stop is clearly false.
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